
From: John Poling [mailto:jpoling@ipns.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 11:58 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP TESTIMONY Re: bike path plan for Hayden Island 
 
Dear People, 
- I live on the bank of the Columbia River in the Hayden Island Manufactured Home 
Community, I love it here, I have lived here for many years and plan on living here for many 
more years!  

- Please move the proposed Hayden Island Bikeway to the street in front of us or entirely from 
the The Comprehensive Plan Transportation System Plan (TSP) 
 
- If not removed from the plan, the Bikeway will impact, remove, destroy or possibly eradicate 
122 homes within our community - the homes fronting the Columbia River as well as the North 
Portland Harbor. 
  
- When these homes are removed, our whole community will become economically destroyed 
because of the loss of revenue to our landowners!  
  
- This is a poorly thought out plan and the bikeway needs to be a street bike path and not a path 
along the river destroying, impacting and possibly ending the economic viability of this 
community. 
 
- What ever happened to the idea of having a floating path in front of my place in the Columbia 
River, from the old Thunderbird to Grandma's Cove? 
  
 
Hayden Island Resident,  
 
John Poling 
 
1503 N. Hayden Island Dr. 
Space # 131 
97217 
 


